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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin (English and Spanish 

Translation) 
Date:  Monday July 1st, 2024 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
 

New Diocese of Sacramento Dinner at the National Eucharistic Congress 
Spanish 

Are you going to the National Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis?  If so, you are invited to join 
Bishop Rey and the pilgrims from the Diocese of Sacramento at Skyline Club Indy for dinner on 
Thursday, July 18.   
There is no cost to you for the dinner, but you must register by July 12 to attend.   
Register for the dinner at   https://forms.gle/SUDVc1HJCQWSkug4A    
If you have any questions, please contact Martha Haig at 916-733-0132 or mhaig@scd.org.    
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